
Dear member, 
  
This year, as usual, your Association will cleanup the sides of Lac-Malaga Road 
and branches will be shredded. You can take the opportunity to have the 
branches that you picked up on your property shredded by our contractor. 
  
Given the pruning work carried out by Hydro-Québec during the winter, the amount 
of branches to be shredded is considerable.  We therefore ask for your cooperation 
to facilitate the work: 
  

• The branches (6 inches maximum in diameter) must be piled on the side of the 
road, all laying in the same direction. 

• The long branches must be cut into 8 feet maximum length with the bigger end 
placed toward the road. 

• To make the shredding easier, please do not mix other waste (rotten wood, leaves, 
etc.) with the branches. 

• The wood chips will not be removed but left on your property. 
• The shredding is scheduled to start by  May 24th, weather permitting. 

  
Best regards, 
  
Your Board of Directors 
  
Association communautaire du Lac Malaga  
Lac Malaga Community Association 
 




